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Thank you for allowing me to testify regarding HB 2207. Illegal trespass is a serious problem. 

The intent was to make sure that if someone was pursuing wounded game and had to enter onto 

your property that they obtain written permission prior to entering said property. A good 

example for this is someone trespassing onto your property without permission and leading to the 

possible danger of you doing hunts on your property and not knowing you have a trespasser on 

your property who is also hunting. I think that HB 2207 should carve out an exemption for CSA 

(controlled shooting permit) because they are licensed through KDWPT and their hunters are 

already registered prior to the hunt. 

Sincerely,  

Ken Corbet 
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